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EACP Committee

From: County Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 8:02 AM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: FW: EACP-31

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jade Holter <holterjade@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 7:04 AM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: EACP-31 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I am writing this letter in support of EACP-31, to have a curbside recycling and composting 
program.  
 
I have seen this program work very effectively in other states and have always been amazed at the 
dedication that the people have to using it. It becomes second nature to them and automatic.  
 
I think it would be a wonderful addition to Maui and our residents and the island would really 
benefit from using it.  
 
Please consider the EACP-31 curbside recycling and composting program. Other cities use it and it 
is a very effective program.  
 
Mahalo, 
Jade Holter  


